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Dear colleague, 
 
I am contacting you in relation to a new opportunity for your school to become involved in 
the work of the North Yorkshire Safeguarding Children Board (NYSCB). 
 
The NYSCB is looking for expressions of interest from Headteachers or Designated 
Safeguarding Leads to join a new Education Focus Group.  The purpose of this group is 
to act as a consultation and task group for the NYSCB for the delivery of key of key 
pieces of work impacting on schools such as the development of practice guidance for 
schools, the School Safeguarding Audit and other projects. 
 
Given the number of schools within North Yorkshire, it is not possible to seek 
representation from all schools.  Therefore, as a member of the focus group you would 
be expected to cascade information to other schools through your own networks, e.g. 
sharing information within school clusters, alliances or within Multi Academy Trusts. 
 
If you are interested in joining the Education Focus Group please contact Haydn Rees 
Jones, NYSCB Policy and Development Officer by email 
(haydn.reesjones@northyorks.gov.uk) or telephone 01609 535188 by Friday 20 April 
2018. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Prof. Nick Frost 
Chair of the North Yorkshire Safeguarding Children Board 

Prof. Nick Frost 

Independent Chair – NYSCB  

 

James Parkes 

Manager – NYSCB 
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